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Life in all its Fullness
13th December 2021


Dear Holly Hill Families

Here’s wishing you all a happy Christmas! We break up on Friday 17th December 3.10pm and return on Wednesday 5th January.

It has been quite a first term! Schools have never been more difficult to manage on a day to day basis with the usual Autumn illnesses alongside the pandemic. Thank you for being so supportive in helping us to manage by letting us know when your child is unwell or there are other circumstances affecting your family. 

Holly Hill has so far, had very low rates of infection. We feel it is imperative that we maintain the measures we have in place to keep children well and in school so they do not miss any more learning time. We are just getting the children back to where they should be with the curriculum but can only maintain this if your child is in school.

We update our risk assessment constantly.
· We have maintained the additional cleaning throughout the day
· We regularly wash/gel hands 
· We ensure the school is well ventilated
· We limit year groups mixing
· Adults are required to wear a mask in communal areas 
· We only have visitors on site when necessary and they are required to wear a mask
· We are maintaining the one way system for the beginning and end of day
· All staff complete lateral flow twice a week
· Levels of C02, humidity and temperature are constantly monitored
It takes a collective effort to keep us all safe. Thank you for your continued support. I am sorry, once again we are unable to invite you in for our Christmas performances but we very much hope you enjoy them online. They will be available to view from Tuesday 14th Dec.

If I don’t get chance to see you in person, I want to take this opportunity to wish you peace and joy at this special time. 

Seasonal wishes  
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU
Tele:  0121 675 8700  
Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk



Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr



This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment
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